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School Christmas Lunch 
Our school family began this week with our school Christmas lunch. A 
big thank you goes out to our Catholic Parent School Council, Father 
John, Constable Durepos and entire staff for all of their support on this 
wonderful school event. Merry Christmas everyone! 

             

 

                               



 

 

 

 


